International Federation of Rottweilerfriends

Wilhelmitenstr. 15a
D-46325 Borken (Germany) ¥ .

ph. 0286242213
fax. 0286242215
e-mail. du.hoffmann@t-online.de

Fédération Cynologique Internationale
(FCI)

Place Albert 1er, 13

B - 6530 THUIN
BELGIQUE

Hasselt, 01/02/2014

Dear Madam, Sir,

| refer to the cooperation agreement reached between the Fédération Cynologique
internationale and the International Federation of Rottweilerfriends {Kooperations-
vereinbarung zwischen der Fédeération Cynologique Internationale und der
Internationale Féderation der Rottweilerfreunde) dd. 24.07.2006.

| also refer to the decision of the FCI to invite the winner of our worldchampionship to
participate the FCI worldchampionship IPO IlI, for which | would like to express our
repeated sincere thanks as this offers us the opportunity to show the world the
qualities of the Rottweiler as a utility breed.

Our International Federation organizes an annual Worldshow and a
Worldchampionship IPO 1il ABC.

Af these events, the following titles are awarded :
- Worldshow :
o The winning dog and female in youth class (9 — 18 months) :

IFR youth World Winner (year)




o The best dog and female chosen from the first placed dogs (on
condition they are qualified as Excellent) in intermediate, open, working
and champion class :

IFR — World Winner (year)
-  Worldchampionship IPO lll ABC :
The winner of the individual competition : IFR Worldchampion (year).

We dare to ask you to officially recognize these titles granted by our International
Federation of Rottweilerfriends.

Such recognition by the FCI would greatly contribute to the importance and influence
of these titles and, very importantly, would enable us to ask FCl-affiliated national
kennelclubs to also recognize these titles and to mention them on the pedigrees of
the concerned dogs and descendants.

It goes without saying that this would also be an important support of our
international efforts to improve the breeding, keeping and education of the Rottweiler

as the breed is defined by the FCi-breed standard nr. 147.

| thank you for the attention that will be given to our request and look forward for your
answer.

With kind regards,

On behaif of the IFR-board,

D. Vandecasteele. \_

e

Vice President IFR

Kermtstraat 56
3510 Belgium.

dirk.vandecasteele@telenet.be
0032 (0) 475 80.09.36



dirk.vandecasteele@telenet.be

Van: declercq.y@fci.be

Verzonden: woensdag 19 februari 2014 8:50

Aan: du.hoffmann@t-online.de; dirk.vandecasteele@telenet.be
CC: tahuara-s@web.de; tahuara-s@email.de

Onderwerp: TR: Request from the International Federation for Rottweilers
Bijlagen: 0031_001.pdf

De: Yves

Envoyé : vendredi 14 février 2014 12:22

A : du.hoffmann@t-online.de; 'dirk.vandecasteele@telenet.be’
Cc : Peter Friedrich

Objet : Request from the International Federation for Rottweilers

Dear Mr Vandecasteele, Mr Vice-President

Your above and attached request refers.

Further to consulting the FCI General Committee, | was instructed to inform you that although the titles IFR youth
world winner, IFR world winner and IFR world champion are not recognised as official FCI titles, the FCI has no

objections if the National Organizations include them on their national pedigrees."

We thank you for your cooperation,

Yours sincerely

L

Y.De Clercq
FCI Executive Director

Cez Mr P.Friedrich, VDH President
FCl General Committee members



